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The third fixed telecommunications licence in Guernsey has been awarded to Newtel 

(Guernsey) Ltd, by Regina Finn, Director General of Utility Regulation.   

 

“We are pleased to follow up yesterday’s award of a licence with this award to Newtel 

Guernsey Ltd.”, said Regina Finn.  “The fact that three operators are now licensed in the 

Guernsey market demonstrates strong interest by new entrants, creates dynamism in the 

market and promises to bring the benefits of competition to Guernsey consumers.” 

 

“The OUR has set the ground rules for the emergence of competition and we look 

forward to seeing the market players deliver on the needs of customers and contribute to 

the underpinning of a vibrant telecommunications sector which is of such significant 

importance to the overall economy of Guernsey.”   

 

 

ENDS/ 

 8th November 2002 

Further information is available on the OUR website – www.regutil.gg – or from the 

OUR office at Suite B1&B2, Hirzel Court, St Peter Port, Guernsey GY1 2NH, Tel 01481 

711120. 

 


